## Coach survey - we need YOUR views!

**Author: Paul Stimpson** 

Posted On: January 12, 2015



Table Tennis England are supporting sports coach UK with research to find out more about the views of our coaches, in what is currently the largest annual survey of coaches in the UK.

We would appreciate it if you completed the survey below as this will help shape future plans for coaching and improve the support and services offered to you.

## Click here to take the survey

The survey will take less than 15 minutes to complete and includes the option to save your answers should you need to complete another time.

We value your opinions and hope you can contribute to this research.

Thank you in advance for your time – as a thank you for taking part you can enter a free draw with five prizes of £50 shopping vouchers on offer.

January 12, 2015

## **Downloaded From:**

https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/coach-survey-we-need-your-views/